
Educating our Children to Become Life-long Learners by Providing a  
           Child-centered Curriculum that Challenges the Potential of All Learners. 

 

    
Antioch School District 34 Board of Education Meeting 

December 17, 2013 
 
 

         Presentation 
 

David Clough and Linda Hanson from School Exec Connect shared information 
          with the Board regarding the upcoming superintendent search.  Mrs. Stoever pre-
          sented the Semester Teaching and Learning Review.  The teaching and learning 
          presentation is available for viewing on the district website under the Board of 
          Education link. 

Personnel 
 

The Board approved one retirement and one appointment.  
 

Superintendent’s Report 
 

Dr. Buchanan reported that there was a great turnout for the parent/teacher 
conferences conducted in November.  He also reminded the Board of Education 
members of the upcoming holiday hours. 

                          

       Action Items 
 

The Board adopted the Resolution Regarding Estimated Amounts Necessary To 
Be Levied for the year 2013 and the Resolution To Levy Certain Special Taxes for 
Special Education District IMRF Purposes.  The Board also approved the job de-
scription for the Director of Operations. 
 

Policy Revision 
 

The Board approved the revision to policy 3:30-Chain of Command & Organiza-
tional Chart. 

           

       21st Century Classroom Update 
 

Dr. Buchanan reported that a user’s group met in December to discuss what’s go-
ing well and what are areas to work on.  The user’s group will meet again in the 
spring.  He also reminded everyone about the “D34 App” that was rolled out in 
mid-November. 
 
Upcoming District Events:  

 
    

December 20:  Early Release 

Dec. 23-Jan. 3:  No School-Winter Break 

January 20:  No School – MLK Jr. Birthday Observance 

January 23:  Elementary Band Concert @ AUGS 9 AM, 10 AM & 7 PM 

 
The next regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting will be held at the  

Administrative Services Center on January 21, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.   
All community members are welcome to attend. 


